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Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Reference: (1) D. M. Crutchfield letter to All SEP Licensees, dated
May 27, 1981.

Gentlemen:
Haddam Neck Plant

Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 1
Systematic Evaluation Program Integrated Assessment

Connecticut Yankee Atomic Power Company (CYAPCO) and Northeast Nuclear
Energy Company (NNECO) have recently received a copy of Reference (1),
which outlined the Staff's plans for the Integrated Assessment Phase of
the SEP. CYAPCO, as licensee for the Haddam Neck Plant, and NNECO, for
Millstone Unit No. 1, have reviewed the proposed method, as amplified in
verbal discussions, for the Integrated Assessment and offer the following
comments for the Staff's consideration.

In general, the Staff's proposal is an excellent attempt to outline an
approach and document a method by which a truly integrated evaluation
can be conducted. The Staff's proposed approach recognizes the inter-
dependency of not only the 137 SEP topics but also other Commission
activities including the ™I Action Plan and Appendix R to 10CFR50. It
is notable that the Staff's proposal, in keeping with the philosophy of
an integrated assessment, recognizes that still more backfits may be
pending within an individual utility and allows the licensee an interval
of time to comment on the draft assessment and develop 'an "integrated
fix package." The approach of aiiuwing the licensee an opportunity to
comment on the Staff's assessment and to integrate backfit requirements
in one package is a process lacking in many other NRC-related requirements.
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